
Message from the Principal’s Desk – 23 September 2020 

An Education triangle can be assembled with the student, school and parents being the 

three functional sides. If all the 3 sides of the educational Triangle are in harmony, the level 

of education imparted is bound to be of a high order. Educators and parents generally agree 

that positive, supportive and open relationships between home and school, parent and 

teacher are desirable. 

We are very gratified, that parents have supported us in full measure and have influenced 

the attitudes of children about learning and also supported virtual learning from home. 

“A sense of appreciation is the single most sustainable motivator at work.” When someone 

recognizes our work as meaningful and valuable, it’s intrinsically motivating. And that’s the 

kind of motivation that lasts.  

Parents have been generous with their appreciation and time. It gives us immense pleasure 

to share few of the several encouraging messages we received, acknowledging our effort in 

making a transition from the classroom with four walls to a virtual classroom. 

‘Take a Bow from Us’ was what Harsha’s (8C) parents had to say! They expressed their 

gratitude to the school, for not only commencing virtual classroom sessions during the testing 

times but also for running them effectively. They commended on the way fine balance is being 

maintained between academics and extracurricular activities. 

Parents of Vinayak’s (8C) and Subhandita (8E), conveyed their compliments about the 

seamless transition to virtual classrooms and applauded the disciplined execution of the 

curriculum and academics. They conveyed their appreciation to the teachers for using 

features of MS Teams platform and delivering, stirring and stimulating lessons! 

New entries to our school, Viraj Sarjerao of class 7, Shriya and Ashwin of class 3 recalled 

their experience of admission process and on boarding was truly fantastic and remarked 

that they are pleased their wards had an awesome beginning at the new school.  

Parents of Snnehil Sanyasi class 6, Shreya Banerjee, Aditya Shaayon Banerjee and Raihan of 

class 5 reiterated what most parents felt about simulating the online classes similar to the 

face to face classes and were amazed at the way their kids transitioned smoothly on to the 

online platform. 

Parents of Nayana Vuyyuru, Navya Garg of class 4, Dhruv Aneja and Nevaan of class 3, 

congratulated the school for the gradual online boarding, with a basic orientation.  

Kudos to NPSW, affirmed Krithika a parent! She acknowledged that NPS Whitefield has done 

an admirable job, right from issuing books to the doorstep, preparing parents and students 

well in advance, conducting online orientation sessions, training both teachers and students 

in using MS Teams, increasing online classes gradually and most importantly took stress 

away from both the students & parents and made learning a tremendous fun activity! 

We appreciate the valuable feedback from our parents. It gives us immense satisfaction that 

we achieved what we set out to do, created a caring environment for students to learn! 

http://nymag.com/scienceofus/2015/08/just-say-thank-you-to-the-people-you-work-with.html

